
 
Dale Aurand, PDC                                                                               
Nominating Committee Chairman 
Department of Michigan 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

 

Brother Dale, 

This letter is to inform the committee that I would like to run for the Department of Michigan Junior Vice 

Commander position for the upcoming year of 2025-2026.   

I have been a very active member of Curtenius Guard Camp 17 for almost 4 decades.  During my time in 

Camp 17, I have served and continue to serve in numerous offices including Camp Commander in the 

past.  I also have previous experience serving in appointed Department office.  I have attended many 

Department and National Encampments throughout my time in the Sons.  

I am also very active in the 14
th
 Michigan, SVR and am currently a Sergeant with the Irish Rifle, 

attending many events such as Remembrance Day, Lincoln Tomb Ceremony, Camp ceremonies, etc. 

My educational background includes receiving: 

- Associates of Arts, Mid-Michigan Community College 1976-1978 

- Bachelor of Science in Business Administration from Central Michigan University 1978-1981. 

My professional background includes working at: 

- 1986 – 1999   State of Michigan, Department of Corrections, Records Administrator & Analyst 

- 1999 – 2012   US Post Office, Okemos, Michigan, Rural Carrier Associate (RCA) 

- 2008 – 2019   Michigan Department of Treasury, Financial Service Bureau/Support Staff for 

Collections Bureau Chief (retired 2019) 

Prior to college, I proudly and honorably served our country in the United States Coast Guard from 1971 

to 1975.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty, 

Ron Shull, PCC 

Curtenius Guard Camp 17 

Department of Michigan 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

 


